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Where they saw court in session, and from there to 
Fire Hall, where they were shown fire fighting equip 
ment. 

On Friday, they were shown through the News 
Chronicle office:and had a demonstration on how a 
paper is put together. They also visited the Co-Op 
Dairy, where they saw milk arrive, be pasteurized 

and made into various milk products. A visit to 
Shaw's Bakery proved to be another interesting stop. 
A visit to Centennial Park, with its animals was of 

great interest. From there, they went to Bear Point 

Hydro plant and were shown how water is taken and 

purified for human consumption. 
Next, the pupils were taken on a tour of St. 

Joseph's Hospital, then to the Keefer Terminal, 

where they viewed the harbour, grain boats and the 
elevators . 

A highlight of the trip took place when they went 

to CKPR T.V. studios, and were shown where the 

programs originate from. 

A tired and excited group then took the bus and 
headed homewards, feeling the whole trip had been 

very worthwhile. 
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RAY KENNEY HONORED ON RETIREMENT 

The School Board of St. Martin's Separate School 
in Terrace Bay arranged a dinner at the Terrace Bay 
Motor Hotel in honor of Ray Kenney and his wife, 
Josie, on the eve of Mr. Kenney's retirement as 

Principal of the school; a position he has held for 
the past sixteen years. 

Also present at the dinner, were the teaching staff 

| of St. Martin's and Holy Angels Separate School; 
Father Harris, Parish Priest; Mrs. Mary Dashkewytch 

secretary to Mr. Kenney; Joe Marcella, Mainten- 

ance Supervisor; Frank Sechesky, Secretary-Treasur- 

er; Joe Kennedy, Alphonse Theriault and Mrs. Pegg 

Helmink, members of the Board. 

Mrs. Helmink welcomed the guests and called up- 

on Father Harris to say Grace. Joe Kennedy pro- 
posed a toast to Mr. Kenney. 

Sister St. Timothy, Principal of Holy Angels, on 

behalf of the Northwestern Ontario Principals Assoc- 
iation, presented Mr. Kenney with a gift, and the 

best wishes of the Association for a long and happy 
retirement. Mr. Shack of Schreiber, speaking for 
O.E.C.T.A., wished Mr. Kenney good health and 
happiness, and presented him with a gift of farewell 
from that group. (Cont'd on page 9) 
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